

July 30, 2019

Ms. Paula Vandehey, Director of Public Works City of Appleton 100 North Appleton Street Appleton, WI 54911

Re: Request for Permanent Street Occupancy Permit

Appleton Wire (Former) 908 N. Lawe Street Appleton, Wisconsin BRRTS# 02-45-000015

Dear Ms. Vandehey:

EnviroForensics, LLC (EnviroForensics) is requesting a Permanent Street Occupancy Permit (Permit) for the parking lane along west side of North Meade Street between East Hancock Street and East Winnebago Street. The area is outlined on **Figure 1**. We are requesting the Permit as part of remedial activities taking place at the former Appleton Wire facility located at 908 N. Lawe Street in Appleton, Wisconsin (Site). Due to limited space at the Site, we are anticipating that contractors will need to utilize the available street parking outlined above to stage vehicles, trailers, equipment, etc. overnight. We anticipate the work starting on August 19, 2019 and continuing through November 2019. All vehicles and equipment would be moved to allow snow plowing, if needed.

If you have any questions or concerns and would like to discuss these activities further, please feel free to call me at (262) 745-5054. We greatly appreciate your cooperation.

Sincerely,

EnviroForensics, LLC

Brian Kappen, PG Project Manager

enclosures

Phone: 262-290-4001 • Fax 317-972-7875

